
From: Bobnyse@aol.com <Bobnyse@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/8/2013 12:06:35 PM 
Subject: Governor's dinner

Dear Katherine,

It was great seeing you last week and spending time in the Governor's company; Heather & I had a wonderful evening and enjoyed 
getting to spend more time with the Governor's parents. I got a kick out of listening to the Governor, update us on what's happening 
here in our State, while competing with the rhythmic thump of a basketball bouncing upstairs. Reminded me of being back home in 
Indiana!

We are looking forward to the "First Gentlemen's" tournament here. Wexford, its management and members, are excited to host this 
for Michael & Nikki. Katherine, if there is anything we can do to make Nikki's or your life easier with this event, please let us know.

Look forward to seeing you at the Heritage, if not sooner. Let us know when you're in the area; we still owe you a beverage of your 
choice.

Bob Cherichella
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